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WHATS COMING UP... 

Rec/KS1 Polar Express! 

The PTFA welcomed Reception and KS1 to an afternoon of Polar 

Express Fun! The children all arrived with their very special tickets and 

had great fun recreating their lanterns, decorating their polar 

cupcakes, preparing their special reindeer food mix, and 

ensuring they had their very own magical reindeer bell.  With a 

very special  hot chocolate, each child went home with the 

magic of Christmas in their step.  This term we will be 

hosting a KS2 event, with the theme of Harry Potter, so 

keep your diary clear, and your cloaks at the ready! 
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Dates for the diary: 
 

18th-22nd Feb  

Half Term 

 

Fri 1st March 

KS2 Themed Event 

 

Fri 29th March 

Sponsored Bounce & Climb 

 

Fri 29th March 

Mothers Day Gift Wrap 

 

Sat 30th March 

Vintage Tea Party 
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Christmas Roundup 
December was a super busy month.  As a committee we 

embarked on a number of new initiatives, one being our 

very popular craft items.  We have a talented bunch of 

parents in our midst, and was so very impressed with the 

items they produced and funds they raised at the 

numerous Christmas Fairs in the area.  There was great 

support from parents, friends 

and family at the Nativities too, 

along with the Christmas 

Raffle,  and party for the 

children, Christmas Hampers (thank you to 

Wynnstay, Cross Stores and Cobham for hosting 

them), “Guess the weight of the Christmas Cake” and 

mistletoe sales.  In all we raised over £1300 in the Autumn term, well done and 

thank you to all those involved! 

Sponsored Bounce & Sponsored Climb 

Friday 29th March we will be hosting a 

sponsored bounce at the school. Children 

will have their opportunity to jump for the 

pennies (and pounds!) and raise money to 

help fund the next instalment to the 

playground equipment, a replacement ship.  

For the more adventurous Year 6 children, 

they will have the opportunity to challenge 

themselves to a sponsored climb on the 

same day.   

Mothers Day Gifts 

Friday 29th March we will be giving the children the 

opportunity to purchase a gift for Mothers Day and wrap 

it.  Gifts available will range from £2-£5.  During the 

school day, children will be invited to chose their gift 

from the selection, wrap and then take home that day.  

Vintage Tea Party 

We see the return of our Vintage Tea Party.  An afternoon of 

indulgence at the Tithe Barn.  Keep 30th March in your dia-

ries, and book early to avoid missing out on this fabulous 

event. 


